SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
August 2, 1956
Met with the Reis Township Board at the Tupper Bridge “Highway 14”. Their request was that
where the berm was to extend south 60 ft., it be cut to 40 ft. Army Engineer Billing said he would have
to take a major change like that up with the office in St. Paul. We then came back here to my place and
called for Mr. Harry Markus at the St. Paul Office of the Corp of Engineers. Mr. Billing talked to Markus,
who agreed to take the matter up with her staff and for us to call him the next morning for their

findings.

N. J. Mjelde, Secretary



